Specialist visjts

An Economic -Develop-
ment Specialist with the
Program  Assistance and
port of OED, Ms. Cleve-
land has been assigned to
CEDC’s program since 1975
part of her assistance and
monitoring of CEDC in-
cludes three trips to Alaska
each year.

During her trip this
month, Ms. Cleveland will
be traveling to Bethel, Mar-
shall, Nome, Golovin, Una-
lakleet, and Homer. She
will be meeting with the co-
op board members and
employees, viewing the
operation, and discussing
any problems a venture
might be encourtering. She
will br in Bethel and Mar-
shall on Tuesday and Nome,
Golovin and Unalakleet on
Wednesday.

Thursday will be spent in
the CEDC offices meeting

with staff and evaluating
the progress of the corpora-
tion. On Friday she will
travel to Homer to view
the Fairview Manor Apart-
ment Project.

Traveling with Ms. Cleve-
land on her trip will be Al
Ketzler, Executive Director
and Stan Hajenga, Director
of Fisheries.

During the week of Aug-
ust 13th - 17th Barbara C.
Cleveland from the office of
Economic  Development,
Community Services Ad-
ministration is visitng the
CEDC offices and ventures.

As the funding agency
for CEDC, the Office of
Economic Development
(OED) is required to send a
representative to Alaska to
review CEDC’s progress and
provide technical assnstance

to the staff.



